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The DAR/SAR/S.R. Relations Committee was formed in 2022 by the Wright 
Administration as a service committee to encourage a partnership between DAR and 
SAR/S.R. chapters at a local, regional, and national level. Working with SAR/S.R. chapters 
will:  

• Promote a working relationship that will benefit all organizations: through 
community centered events, through historic preservation, education, and 
patriotism. Additionally, it will help with growth in all organizations.  

 
Contact SAR/S.R. groups to:  

• Offer to give a program at a DAR/S.R. meeting. Invite a SAR/S.R. member to give a 
program at your chapter.  
• Work together with a new member's workshop. Have joint meetings and invite 
wives/sisters/friends to attend. This will help both organizations to grow.  
• Work together in the community to promote all organizations.  

 
 
The Hannah White Arnett Medal is one of DAR's newest 
recognitions. It may be awarded to a member in good 
standing of the Sons of the American Revolution (SAR) for 
unselfish devotion, tireless efforts and assistance to the 
DAR; and who has dedicated his time, energy, talents, 
and/or resources to the organization in support and 
furtherance of the DAR mission of historic preservation, 
education and patriotism over a period of time. The bronze 
medal may be awarded at the Chapter level. Please 
consider awarding a member of your local SAR Chapter.  
 
 

 


